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Bill Type and Number: Resolution 2016-371
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council Members Newby, Becton, Bowman, Lopez Brosche and Dennis 
Date of Introduction: May 24, 2016
Committee(s) of Reference: R
Date of Analysis: May 26, 2016
Type of Action: Requirement for annual policy review by Council President
Bill Summary: The bill would require each City Council President to at least annually review and potentially revise the President’s executive policy on electronic communications during meetings and to publicize any changes to the policy to the full council.
Background Information: Council President Anderson promulgated an executive policy in March prohibiting council members from receiving and responding to electronic text messages during council meeting and requiring members to disclose on the record any communications they may have received during meetings from registered lobbyists or representatives of collective bargaining units. The President appointed a Special Committee on Electronic Texting which considered a number of potential options for prohibiting, controlling or requiring disclosure of electronic communications received during meetings. In the end the committee voted to introduce a resolution calling on each Council President to at least annually, or as often as necessary, review and potentially revise the current executive policy on electronic communications to address changing technologies and to ensure that public confidence in the integrity of the legislative process is maintained by the policy.
Policy Impact Area: City Council communications policy
Fiscal Impact: None
Analyst: Clements
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